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-Welcome to our Church.                                                                           There are a few things you need to know especially if you are a visitor.                      Fire exits are marked. Please take note. In the case of an emergency evacuation please gather on the Western Lawns under the Pine Tree.            St John First Aid Kit - on top of the pigeon holes up from the ramp. Toilets are available through the door front right of the Worship Area or out through the turn around point on the ramp.                                     Morning tea is held after the service – we hope you will join with us. Children normally leave for the children’s programme after the children’s talk during the Service. More information  is available from the Steward’s Table and displays scattered around “The Middle Hall”.

Contact Details – Peter Moss
Peter is at the office in Wheatland House - Tuesdays, Fridays, and usually Wednesday or Thursday mornings; Office : 8296 1517. If he's not in the office, you are welcome to ring him at home and leave a message if he's not there. Home : 8381 2943  Email: peter.moss.534@gmail.com
Items for the Newsletter
Please email items to.  deandixon7@bigpond.com  and seacliffuc- churchoffice @adam.com.au  by 9.30am on Wednesdays. If you do not have access to email, please phone or call in at the church office and it will be  forwarded for you. 
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ENTRY INTO WORSHIP
            Grief and joy are about to be mixed.
Palm Sunday, or Passion Sunday, ushers in the most poignant week in the church calendar.
It begins with shouts of praise as Jesus of Nazareth, hero of the common people,
enters the Holy City, yet in so doing, marches inexorably towards his bloody death
           The stone which the builders rejected,
            has become the keystone of the corner.
            Hosanna! Blessed is he who comes in the name of the Lord!
            Hosanna in the highest!
            This is the day which the Lord has made.
            We will rejoice and be glad in it.

                                            Bruce Prewer …… Used with permission.
Welcome to Seacliff Uniting Church!                                                                                            If you are new to the area, visiting friends or family, or on a holiday, to you we extend a warm welcome, and invite you to share fully in worship and fellowship.                                 Our Minister is Peter Moss  8381 2943                              
      This Week at Seacliff 
Tenebrae Service   8pm Wednesday 28th March
Good Friday Service               9.30am 30th March  Easter Day service details  see below
                        
                                 What’s  News
CHURCH COUNCIL ELECTIONS and AGM (REPORTS) TODAY:
1. Nominees for election to Church Council are:  
· ANNETTE CRAVEN
· JOSIE KEAVY

Please note that all nominees for election must receive the positive endorsement of the congregation in order to be elected. If the number of nominees is not more than the number of available places on Council, nominees are not declared elected unopposed: each nominee must receive the positive support of the majority of those who vote.  Your participation in the election process is an important part of the functioning of our congregation.
The AGM (REPORTS) will also be held today.  Reports have been emailed to the majority of people – a few copies are available today.                    
                                               ROSEMARY THOMSON, Secretary

Worship up to and around Easter
An invitation is extended to you to worship with a particular focus on these days approaching and on Easter Day: 
- Wed March 28th, 8pm - Tennebrae worship
- Fri March 30th, 9.30 a.m. - Good Friday
- Sunday April 1st, 6.30 a.m. sunrise at Angus Neill Reserve
- Sunday 1st April, 9.30 a.am. - Easter Day at Seacliff UC.
Note the change back to Standard Time after "daylight saving":
                                                                                             Max
WOMENS NIGHT FELLOWSHIP
Just a reminder that we are meeting with the Congregation for a Special Easter service on Wednesday, 28th March, instead of our usual meeting.  Please NOTE the time will be at 8:00 pm instead of 7:30pm.                                                            Thank you, Von

Church Camp Reminder (Glenbarr, May 25-27)
Info and Rego forms are available from our church website or Andrew’s pigeon hole. Please make sure that you get the Rego form back and deposit paid by Sunday, April 1st at the latest please, to help us with the planning. After Easter, we will get a group together to finalize arrangements, including the Program.
Looking forward to it,                                        David and Andrew.                             
		
Election Day Stalls – Treasurer’s Report
I am pleased to report that the following amounts have been banked as nett proceeds from the various stalls on Election Day:
BBQ & Drinks    $512.40
Plants              $1580.50
Produce            $818.40
TOTAL             $2911.30    
As is our policy, P&F and CC will decide, in due course, how best to allocate this money to further the work of our church.
                                                                                            David,
 Cogs & Coffee
On a morning that started out cold and ended up a lovely day, we took on the National Park tracks. Ended up doing some uphill riding to warm up. Ventured onto some new tracks for us that were enjoyed by all. We were joined by some non riders for coffee at the very pleasant Joan’s Pantry. Next weeks ride, meet 8.30am at Wattle Reserve for a trip to Outer Harbour and train home.      New riders welcomed.                                                          Brian
 
 SPIT ROAST DINNER.
Tickets for our Spit Roast Dinner, which is on Saturday, 28th April, will be on sale this week.  Please, ask your friends to join you for an enjoyable meal at a reasonable cost of $25:00.  We need to know the approximate numbers by 14th April, so we can order the meat.  It will be a casual night and all you need to bring is a drink that you might like.  There will be Fruit Cup served at the start and Tea and Coffee at the end of the meal.  The meal will be Meat and Salads followed by desserts and nibbles. See Von if you wish to book for this night. Proceeds from this night is to be used to upgrade our church facilities.                       Von and John Bollinger.
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